"THE HOLMES BUILDERS

RE
January 11,2017 CEIVED
Planning Department JAN 11 2017
City of Coppell ‘
255 Parkway Boulevard PLANNING DEPARTMENT
PO Box 9478

Coppell, Texas 75019
RE: Blackberry Farms

This letter is to request a 6 month extension for filing Phase 1 for Blackberry
Farms plat while we work with Engineering on required 1* submittals. Please contact
David Hayes at 214-488-5200 x209, or dhayes@theholmesbuilders.com with any

questions.

Regards,
T =
David Hayes

225 E. Hwy. 121, Suite 120
0. 214.488.5200 | f. 214.488.5255 |



SEVIERED

TUIMTRAQRT craltaiia o




